FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST - FOI 794
Question 1:

Can you please tell me the total spent on branded PCC merchandise by the Office of the Police &
Crime Commissioner since November 2012?

Answer 1:

Up until 2014, the information you requested was in the public domain as previously considered
under an FOI request and published here https://www.avonandsomerset-pcc.gov.uk/Document-
Library/TERM-ONE/FOI-Disclosure/FO1426-QA---16-Apr-14.pdf

| have attached the information in spreadsheet form from 2014 to date. This covers all the items
that we consider ‘branded items’ however, if the information does not cover what you require,
please come back to me.

Question 2:

Could you furthermore tell me how many branded items have been purchased, the type of items
purchased and the amount spent per year?

Answer 2:

Please see the link and attached spreadsheet.



